22 May 2015
To whom it may concern,

As a former lecturer as well as an employer, | am writing to you in support of Ms. Maria Hejlek.

Maria was my student during the course of “Business of Gaming” as part of her Master
Programme “Game Engineering and Simulation” of the University of Applied Sciences Technikum
Wien, Austria. She was a very bright student, who showed a lot of interest in many different
topics.

After offering several freelance jobs to my students, Maria came to me asking for a game design
job. We had a long talk discussing her preferences and strengths, and | entrusted the creation of a
game design to her. She did some very thorough research for the project, and analysed what
aspects of other games could be useful for ours. Her research was to the point as well as detailed,
and very insightful.

While she was working on the game design | also approached her about another job regarding
level and puzzle design. Even though there was a tight schedule, she accepted the job and
delivered great quality.

| was very impressed with her self-reliance, motivation, and the quality of her work. She excelled
all expectations and | recommend her wholeheartedly.

For any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Lfel

Helmut Gaberschek
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